
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Telephone Advice Line 

Educational Psychology Service 

01872 322888 

Open on Wednesday afternoons from 2:00 pm until 5:00 pm 

The Educational Psychology Service has a new confidential telephone advice line 

for parents/carers and professionals to talk about any concerns they have for 

their child in regard to special educational needs, disabilities or emotional health 

and wellbeing. The advice line will be answered by an experienced educational 

psychologist. However if you know the name of the educational psychologist who 

is already working with your child you may want to contact them directly. 

We aim to provide: 

 quick and easy access to professional advice 

 a listening ear 

 working together to find solutions 

 signposting to other services if appropriate 

 




